FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the freedom of information act please may I request the following:

The amount of discretionary housing payments (DHP) the council has given out in the financial year ending March 2019 
Information requested is exempt from disclosure under the provisions of Section 21-Information accessible to the applicant by other means as it is already published here: Use of Discretionary Housing Payments: financial year 2018 to 2019 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

The amount of discretionary housing payments the council has given out in the financial year ending March 2020 
Information requested is exempt from disclosure under the provisions of Section 21-Information accessible to the applicant by other means as it is already published here: Use of Discretionary Housing Payments, analysis of end of year returns from local authorities: April 2019 to March 2020 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

The amount of discretionary housing payments the council has given out in the financial year ending March 2021. 
Information requested is exempt from disclosure under the provisions of Section 21-Information accessible to the applicant by other means as it is already published here: Use of Discretionary Housing Payments: financial year 2020 to 2021 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

The amount of discretionary housing payments the council has given out in the financial year ending March 2022. 
Information requested is exempt from disclosure under the provisions of Section 21-Information accessible to the applicant by other means as it is already published here: Use of Discretionary Housing Payments: financial year 2021 to 2022 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

The amount of discretionary housing payments the council has given out in the first half of the financial year up until the end of September 2022 (April 1st2022-Sept 30th2022) 
Including committed spend - £613,582.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
